
September 28, 2020 – Covid Mission Report VII 

Dear Friends of the Ministry, 
The love, joy and peace of Jesus our Lord be with you! 

The Lord said in Luke 19:13 – OCCUPY TILL I COME! 
That is exactly what we are doing in the ministry nowadays. The pandemic has never diminished our zeal and 
passion in serving our Lord and in sharing His love to others. The more we become busy in serving Him and 
preparing for His imminent return.  

Pictures below show our teachers so busy in preparing the modules that they will give to their students in the 
villages. From the soW copy of the modules, teacher Arvin print them out. Then Frida, an ACH staff, reproduce 
them using our one and only copier machine. The teachers compile them. And they have lot of modules to 
prepare from Kindergarten to High School. Please pray for them. Thank you.  

 

Picture below shows our one and only printer being used in prin[ng all these modules. Please pray that our 
Lord will protect our equipment so we can use them longer. Thank you.  

 

Modules for the first week are ready. Each plas[c bag contains about 7 or 8 modules for each subject in each 
grade level. The picture at right shows these modules in each bag. Mind you, these are just modules for the 
first week! Teachers will distribute these to the students star[ng October 5. AWer a week, they will return to 
the villages, collect and check all the modules, and replace them again with another set of modules. Please 
pray for us! If this pandemic will con[nue for months or years, we will be producing mountain pile of modules! 



 

Pictures below show our staff in the Aeta Children’s Home (ACH) preparing food reliefs that they will be giving 
to each of our students. We have 120 students who enrolled for this school year. As men[oned previously, our 
mission are twofold – educa[on and feeding the students in the villages. ACH team has just conducted feeding 
of the children in the villages last week as shown in the pictures below. They will be doing this weekly when 
the Distance Educa[on Program will start on Oct. 5. Please pray for them. Thank you. 

 

Praise God for the water bap[sm of new Chris[an believers at the swimming pool of the ACH. We did this last 
Sunday. Picture on the leW was the bap[smal class. On the right was the actual bap[sm. Our pastors con[nue 
to go and share the Gospel and win more souls for Christ. The pandemic has not hindered us from doing this. 
Please pray for our pastors. Thank you.  

 

On a lighter side, our beloved queen of our family just celebrated her 70th birthday on September 21. Thank 
you very much for your faithful prayers for Cora. Please con[nue praying for God’s protec[on upon her and our 
family. At leW is Cora and myself on her birthday. At right is our recent family picture. From leW is Sheryl, 
Immanuel, Leah, Luke, Cora, myself and Jade our adopted. Unfortunately, Praise was not in the picture. She 
was in Manila that day conduc[ng a seminar online for the staff and leaders of the Interna[onal Jus[ce 
Mission where she works as a lawyer. Please pray for Praise. Thank you very much.  



 

An[cipa[ng Jesus’ imminent return, 
Wilson and Cora 
Ps – Pls pray for the following: Addi[onal printer and copier machine, as well as food supply for the Aeta 
children in the villages. Please pray for school supplies, vitamins for our students, staff and pastors. Thank you. 


